ITEM 5
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 15
COUNCIL MEETING 91/03/04

RE: PLAQUE TO COMMEMORATE THE OPENING OF THE BOB PRITTIE METROTOWN BRANCH OF THE BURNABY PUBLIC LIBRARY

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council advise staff of any changes that may be desired with respect to the proposed wording for the plaque as noted on the attachment.

REPORT

The Municipal Manager was requested to make arrangements for a Municipal Council plaque to commemorate the opening of the new Library, now slated for 1991 March 16.

The suggested format is shown on the <u>attached</u> page and is similar to that which Council approved on 1990 November 26 for the Metrotown Civic Square opening. That plaque contains the names of the 1990 Council members and in the same way the Burnaby Public Library Board plaque contains the names of the 1990 Library Board members.

If Council wishes to change or add to the plaque in any way, staff would be pleased to arrange for it.

* * * * *

BURNABY PUBLIC LIBRARY
BOB PRITTIE METROTOWN BRANCH

115

(MUNICIPAL SEAL)

OPENED 1991 MARCH 16

DEDICATED TO THE CITIZENS OF BURNABY BY THE BURNABY MUNICIPAL COUNCIL

MAYOR WILLIAM J. COPELAND

ALDERMEN

R. GARY BEGIN DEREK R. CORRIGAN DOUGLAS P. DRUMMOND EGON NIKOLAI FREDERICK G. RANDALL LEE A. RANKIN JOAN M. SAWICKI JIM YOUNG

MUNICIPAL MANAGER ERNIE E. OLSON REPRESENTING MUNICIPAL STAFF ARCHITECT JAMES K. M. CHENG

CONTRACTOR FOUNDATION COMPANY OF CANADA